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Infrastructure Malta - Propping up of bridge in Vittoriosa 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that Infrastructure 

Malta will start works to prop up the bridge between St. Angelo Wharf and Vittoriosa 

Wharf in Vittoriosa in the Grand Harbour (shown hatched in red on attached chart). 

 

The work will start on Saturday 1st February 2020 and be completed by Friday 28th 

February 2020. 

 

For these works a safety distance of 25m from the bridge is to be maintained during 

these works (shown in blue on attached chart). A silt curtain will be laid within this 25m 

safety distance therefore passage under the bridge will not be possible. 

 

These works will include the use of vessels/barges/workboats and divers. 

 

Further information about operating restrictions are to be obtained from Transport Malta 

and coordinated with the contractors on site.  Further details about these works can be 

obtained from Infrastructure Malta on info.im@infrastructuremalta.com. 

 

Mariners are also advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with caution and very slow 

speed (no wake) and give the indicated areas a wide berth. They are to comply with any 

instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12 and 

Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 177, 2537, 2538   

 




